
 

October 13, 2024 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Church Office:   

618-833-6702                                                       

Monday – Friday      

 9:00 a.m. - 1:00 p.m. 

annanazsec@annanaz.com 

October Finance Team 
 
Carla Ramage 
Jessica Elkins, 
Terry Wiseman 

ANNA CHURCH OF THE NAZARENE 
Pastor Randy Wright    

Cell Phone: 618-534-7103 
Email: rwwright55@gmail.com 

Media Today 
Projection: Verna Fuller   Sound: Jim Hammer 

  

October 20 
Projection: Verna Fuller          Sound: Jim Hammer 

Donations 

SUNDAY  
Breakfast 9:00 AM 
Sunday School 9:30 AM 
Morning Worship 10:35 AM 
Evening Service 6:00  PM 
  
WEDNESDAY  
Wednesday Bible Study 6:30 PM 
Youth Group  6:30 PM 

Morning Worship Service is available on Zoom  
ID #379 359 1831   Text pastor for password 

 

Patrick Treece 
Bryce & Kaylee Wright  
Chris Brock 
Richard Keeley                                  
Jackie Dillow 
Larry Barnhart                    
Emily Wiseman 
Scott Pender 
Louise Smith Pender 
Erin Berry 

Rose Reeves 
Ashley Massey 
Phyllis Grisham 
Leanna Higgins 
Betty Odum 
Rin Ray 
Phil Ray 
Marva Wall 
Belinda Flores 
Marsha Bittle                          

Brayden Stanley 
Jessica Pind 
John Stanley               
Bob Kimber 
Joann Satterfield 
Kevin Klump 
John Reeves 
Curly Ralls Family 
 

PRAYER REQUESTS 

14th  Draven Hinkle 

Church Office will be closed tomorrow, October 14, Columbus Day  

YOU’RE INVITED TO PRAY FOR UNION COUNTY 
 
 

Each Tuesday we will be meeting at 106 E. Davie St in Anna at 6pm 

Visit Our Facebook Page - “Union County Prayer Meeting” 

Or call Trey Morrison (618) 697-9665 

 

NDI Leadership Conference                                                    
November 5 - 7, 2024 at Tulsa, Oklahoma                                      

We will be using a new format to Remind you 
of important information coming up 

 

 

 You will only receive Reminders from the 
church 

 You can reply to the message 
 

 The church is the only person that will receive 
the reply 

TEXT: 

     We are collecting reusable silverware, nail 
clipper and file, wash cloths, flip flops                                              

and small flashlights for                                                          
Operation Christmas Child Shoeboxes 

Volunteers needed for Harvest Festival. 
There is a sign-up sheet for the volunteers that are needed. 

Pastor Wright will share more details during the service today. 


